
For faculty members who are interested in incorporating notation in their syllabi informing 

students of their obligation as a Responsible Employee under Title IX to report matters 

connected to sexual misconduct to the Title IX Coordinator, please find below sample syllabus 

language that you may choose to utilize: 

 

A Note on Sexual Misconduct 

Ramapo College is committed to fostering a safe, productive learning environment. Title IX of the U.S. 

Education Amendments of 1972 (“Title IX”) is a federal civil rights law that prohibits discrimination on 

the basis of sex and gender in education programs and activities. Title IX and our college policy prohibit 

sexual misconduct, including sexual harassment, domestic and dating violence, sexual assault, and 

stalking.  The College encourages anyone experiencing sexual misconduct to talk to someone about what 

happened, so they can get the support they need and our college can respond appropriately. 
  
If you wish to speak confidentially about an incident of sexual misconduct, please contact the Counseling 

Center at 201-684-7522 (during business hours) or call the Public Safety Department at 201-684-6666 to 

request an Emergency On Call Counselor (during nights and weekends). If you wish to report sexual 

misconduct or have questions about policies and procedures regarding sexual misconduct, please contact 

Kat McGee, the College’s Director of Title IX at 201-684-7220 or kmcgee@ramapo.edu.  
  
As a faculty member, I am required by our College to report incidents of sexual misconduct and thus 

cannot guarantee confidentiality, but I will respect your privacy and only share the information with those 

who have a duty to respond. Should I become aware of an incident involving sexual misconduct, I must 

provide our Title IX Director with relevant details such as the names of those involved in the incident. 
  
To learn more about your rights and resources please visit: www.ramapo.edu/titleix" 

 

http://www.ramapo.edu/titleix

